May 21, 2011

Little Saigon San Jose Foundation
2857F Senter Road Suite #45
San Jose, CA 95111

Dear Vietnamese-American Community and Friends:

Although I am unable to be there with you, I want to congratulate you on the unveiling of the
“Welcome to Little Saigon San Jose” sign monument. The signage will recognize the positive
contributions of the Vietnamese-American community to the richness of San Jose.

This event is about immigrants coming to America and making their mark on the culture and
history of this country. The Vietnamese people have made such important contributions to our
country in countless fields—from business to science and engineering, academia, law, media,
government, the arts, and our armed forces. The Vietnamese-American community has made
such tremendous progress in such a short time and has become an integral part of San Jose.

As the Representative in a district which includes the city with the largest Vietnamese-American
population in the United States, I am truly honored to be invited to be a part of this event that
cements the history and culture of the Vietnamese people in our community.

I extend my warmest wishes for many more years of cooperation and success.

Sincerely,
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